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Attachments: Outlook-gsmit3et.png

Assesment# 223003

I would like this assessment to be evaluated for forgiveness. The line breakage was due to
extensive damage caused by the boulevard tree located within 3 feet of the line in question.
Please see attached information. 
 
Regards,
Natalia Erling
1722 Blair Ave
StP, MN 55104

Best regards, 
Natalia Erling
CEO & Co-Founder
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